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John Menzies plc 
 

Provisional CMA Clearance for acquisition of ASL 
 

 
John Menzies plc, the global aviation services business, is pleased to note the publication of the Phase 2 
Provisional Findings (PFs) by the CMA in its review of Menzies Aviation's acquisition of Airline Services.  
 
 
Menzies will continue to work with the CMA through the remaining steps of the process and look forward to 
taking full stewardship of the business in the near future.   
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